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Queiros J (Joao)

From: Graeme Proctor <Graeme.Proctor@mcga.gov.uk>
Sent: 22 November 2013 09:39
To: Sutherland AI (Andrew); MS Marine Licensing
Subject: Seagreen Firth Of Forth - ES Addendum

Andrew 
 
As per our conversation, the addendum relates to the Habitats Directive, there are no issues raised for shipping and 
navigation 
 
The MCA have no further to comment to make at this stage. 
 
Regards  
 
Graeme 
 
Graeme Proctor 
MCA Offshore Renewables Lead 
Navigation Safety 
105 Commercial Road 
Southampton 
SO15 1EG 
 
Tel:-  02380 329191 
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